
 

The Rutgers Brain Health Institute (BHI) is embarking on a planning and priority setting process 

to chart a course that will guide the Institute’s growth and success for years to come. We value 

the perspectives and insights of our faculty, staff, post docs, residents, and fellows. Your input 

will be crucial in helping us refine BHI priorities for the next five years. 

BHI invites all trainees interested in neuroscience and brain health to help develop its next 

strategic plan. Please join us at the virtual townhall meeting to provide ideas about how you 

would like BHI to support your research, clinical and academic endeavors. 

➢ Wednesday, February 14th at 4 PM: Zoom Link Trainee Townhall  

(https://rutgers.zoom.us/j/96684003866?pwd=MGxyR2QrMWJQdXh3dzE5VHZ0eWltQT09)  

Meeting ID: 966 8400 3866; Passcode- 021424 

 

Kindly RSVP by Clicking Here to let us know if you will be able to attend one of the two virtual 

townhalls. Thank You!! 
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